
OFFICIAL NOTICE 
Kendall County 

Yorkville, Illinois 
 

In accordance with 5 ILCS 120/7.3, any total compensation package that exceeds $150,000 per 
year shall be posted at least 6 days prior to approval of said compensation package.  The 
proposed total compensation package for the Kendall County Sheriff is as follows: 

 

 

County Sheriff Proposed Total Compensation Package 
Base Salary $146,747.35 
Dental Insurance  $1,376.16 
IMRF Contribution -Employer Contribution (19.93%)  $29,246.75 
FICA and Medicare -Employer Contribution $11,226.17 

TOTAL $188,596.43 
 

Please note: The County Sheriff position is an elected position with no set hours of work, 
therefore, vacation and sick days are not granted or accrued. 

The above proposed total compensation package, if approved by the Kendall County Board, 
would become effective on December 1, 2022. 

 

Posted on April 21st, 2022 

By: 

 

 

Jill Ferko, Kendall County Treasurer  


